

## **Town of Phillipston**

## Office of the Board of Selectmen

50 The Common
Phillipston, MA 01331
978-249-6828
selectman@phillipston-ma.gov

Board of Selectmen Members: Bernard Malouin, Chair Gerhard Fandreyer, Vice-Chair Nicole Gough, Clerk

Chief Administrative Officer: Adam Lamontagne

July 1, 2025

Postmaster General Doug Tulino USPS - Headquarters 475 L'Enfant Plaza SW Washington, DC 20260-0010

Dear Postmaster General Doug Tulino,

Since the Town of Phillipston does not have a Post Office with our own zip code, I write this letter to express interest in the United States Postal Service providing us a Post Office. We will work to provide the necessary support and location to provide adequate space. The Town of Phillipston brought a question – Would you like the Town of Phillipston to have it's own zip code? The overwhelming support of 244 residents to the eleven that voted no. The small Town of Phillipston is sharing a zip code of 01331 with its' neighboring Town of Athol. Meanwhile, the Town of Templeton has three Post Offices with various zip codes.

We ask that you kindly consider our request for a Post Office with our own zip code and would appreciate any assistance that you can provide to make this a reality for our residents.

Sincerely.

Adam Lamontagne

Chief Administrative Officer

cc:

Congressman James McGovern

State Senator Peter Durant

State Representative Susannah Whipps

Town Website

Enclosure – Annual Town Election results; May 7, 2007

This question is not bindi	ng	
Would you like the		
Town of Phillipston to have		
it's own zip code?		
	YES	244
	NO	
	Blacks	14

## Annual Town Election



## Official Ballot

for

Town of Phillipston

Monday, May 7th

2007

Kacin L. Loley

Town Clerk